
Participate in the Remaining  
District Formation Workshops!

There is still time to get involved in the City of Thousand Oaks’ 
district formation process!

The City of Thousand Oaks is seeking input from residents on 
which focus maps identified by City Council during the third public 
hearing best represent the community. The City is hosting two 
community workshops for residents to discuss draft maps with the 
City’s demographer and share feedback on elements they agree or 
disagree with. 

Final Workshop Dates

June 22 at 6 p.m.  
Virtual Via Zoom

June 24 at 10 a.m.  
Borchard Community Center, 

190 N. Reino Rd. 

Residents may continue to submit draft maps for City Council 
consideration. The map submission deadline is June 27. 
Maps submitted by the deadline will be processed by the City’s 
demographer and posted to maptoaks.org/Draft-Maps no later than 
July 4 with a breakdown of demographics of each proposed district.

Share your input on maps you agree or disagree with! Participate in 
the workshops or email districtelections@toaks.org to provide public 
feedback on maps to consider.

For more information on the City’s districting process, visit maptoaks.org.
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